
Kathy Cooper

From: Martha Kirby <mzkirby@urgrad.rochester.edu>
Sent: Friday, April 15, 2016 11:04 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Support Ch. 78 oil and gas drilling rules

Please — support proposed oil & gas drilling rules known as “Chapter 78.”

Much—needed and five years in the making, these safeguards are critical to
protecting Pennsylvanians’ health and environment from the risks of
drilling, including hazardous open-air waste pits.

Please support and finalize these rules for the sake of Pennsylvania’s
air, water, and public health.

Martha Kirby
4000 Gypsy Lxi #313
Philadelphia, PA 19129
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